
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

On Sunday June 20, 2010 the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 
charged a Cadyville man with DWI. 

25­year­old Nicholas Miller was arrested on State Route 22 in 
the Town of Plattsburgh just before 2:00a.m.  Deputies pulled 
miller over after they witnessed him driving in excess of the 
posted speed limit. 

Miller failed field sobriety tests administered by deputies.  He 
was taken to the Clinton County Sheriff’s Office for processing. 
Miller submitted to a breath test which showed his blood 
alcohol level to be nearly double the legal limit. 

Deputies charged Miller with misdemeanor DWI and several 
other offenses related to vehicle and traffic law. 

Miller was released to the custody of a third party and will 
appear in Plattsburgh Town Court on June 24, 2010 to answer 
the charges. 
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